
Public Notice 

 
WIOA Youth Program Services Request for Proposal  

 

  

     

RFP Description:                    The Southeast Los Angeles County Workforce Development Board (SELACO WDB), Division of 

Contracts and Compliance has released the Request for Proposal (RFP) to solicit competitive 

proposals for the delivery of in-school-youth program services/elements under the Workforce 

Innovation Opportunity Act.   Successful bidders will provide the required WIOA In-School-youth 

services in a customer-focused-framework designed to enhance participants’ education and 

employability. 

 

 

RFP Release:        October 3, 2022 

Bidder’s Conference: October 17, 2022 @ 1:00pm 

Proposal Due:            November 4, 2022 @ 3:00 PM 
 

The RFP package in its entirety is available online at www.selacowdb.com 
 
 

This Workforce Innovation Opportunity Act In-School Youth Program is fully funded by a grant award to the 

SELACO WDB totaling $2,872,593.00 (100%) from the US Department of Labor. 
 

 


